
 
NOTICE OF VARIATION FOR OFF-STREET PARKING CHARGES UNDER SECTION 35C AND PARTS I AND V 

OF THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 AND LOCAL AUTHORITIES’ TRAFFIC ORDERS 
(PROCEDURE) (ENGLAND AND WALES) REGULATIONS 1996.  

NORTHUMBERLAND COUNTY COUNCIL OFF-STREET PARKING PLACES COMPOSITE ORDER 2014  
(TRO_026) 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Northumberland County Council (“the Council”) will on 21st 
October 2019 under Sections 35C and Parts I and V of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 
(as amended) and the Local Authorities Traffic Order (Procedure) (England and Wales) 
Regulations 1996 vary the off street parking charges in Hexham, Northumberland contained in 
the Schedule to the above-mentioned Order.  
 
The variation to the charges will come into force on 21st October 2019.  
 
For those charges that are being varied, the existing and new charges are set out below: 
 

Parking Place Current tariff New Tariff 

Wentworth Car Park  
(HGV and Coach Park)  
Hexham, Northumberland 

4 hours - £4.00 (coaches) 
All Day - £6.00 (coaches) 

4 hours - £6.00 (coaches) 
All Day - £8.00 (coaches) 

 
A copy of this notice showing the areas affected may be examined at the offices of 
Northumberland County Council, Hexham Information Centre, Beaumont Street, Hexham  
between the hours of 9.00am and 5.00pm from Monday to Friday.  
 
Dated this 26th day of September 2019.  
 
Terry Luck 
Programmes Officer (Highway Safety) 
Northumberland County Council  
County Hall  
Morpeth  
Northumberland  
NE61 2EF. 

    
   
   

   
   
   

 


